
Join Us for a Gender Reveal Party! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We are excited to announce that we are expecting a new addition to our family! 

Come join us as we reveal the gender of our little one! 

Date: Saturday, March 12, 2023 

Time: 2:00 PM 

Location: 123 Baby Lane, Sweet Town, ST 12345 

We'll have games, food, and plenty of fun! 

Please wear colors representing your guess: Blue for Boy, Pink for Girl! 

RSVP by March 1st to Jane at 555-1234 or jane@example.com 

Can't wait to celebrate with you! 

With love, 

John and Jane 


